
21ST SUNDAY OF THE YEAR

Saviour of all peoples
Jesus said: "There are those now last who will be first,
and those now first who will be last". One of the basic
needs of the human person is to be successful. The
fulfilment of this need brings people in all kinds of
directions in life. Some people invest themselves in work
and their whole self-worth is associated with how
successful they are there. Then they have to retire! For
others it is found in the kind of home they have, or their
popularity, or in sport etc. All of these are good things but
when they become our reason for being able to say, "I am
the best" they have led us astray. The way of Jesus puts
success in love as our priority. Through love we put our
beloved as number one whether that beloved is our
wife/husband, our children, our community, and in so far
as we do that we live with great peace and joy and inherit
eternal life. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Greenlough Collections - 14/08/2022
Weekly/Mthly/Loose Cash: £1550.00.

Thank you for your generosity.
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2 21ST SUNDAY OF THE YEAR

Greenlough Mass Schedule: 22nd - 28th August 2022
Monday 22nd August 9.00am
Tuesday 23rd August 9.00am
Wednesday 24th August 9.00am
Thursday 25th August 9.00am
Adoration 9.20am - 6.00pm
Friday 26th August 7.30pm
Saturday 27th August 10.00am

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday 27th August 7.30pm
Sunday 28th August 9.00am & 11.00am

Continuous Prayer Movement
for Marriage & Family Life. 
Our Parish Monthly Day of

Prayer takes place on
Monday 29th August. 

“Come & See” Retreat from 26th-28th August.
For information and bookingcontact the Diocesan Vocations

Director, Fr. Pat O’Hagan pgoh2111@gmail.com 

Messenger Magazine: September
issue now on the table in the Church.



ROTA UPDATES
We would be grateful if all those who

signed up to Clean the Church or
Count the Collections for the months
of September, October, November

and December would contact Paddi in the Parish Office to confirm
their choice of month and their contact details. Thank You.

Website: www.greenlough.com

Lavey Mass Schedule: 22nd - 28th August 2022
Monday 22nd August 9.15am
Wednesday 24th August 9.15am
Thursday 25th August 9.15am
Friday 26th August 9.15pm
Adoration 9.30am - 5.00pm

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday 27th August 7.00pm
Sunday 28th August 9.00am & 11.00am

Parish Newsletter Deadline: Please have all notices in by
Wednesday at 1.00pm. E: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Tel 028 2582 1190. Thank You.
N.B. The Parish Office will be closed

on Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd August.

DERRY DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE
TO KNOCK SHRINE

on Saturday 24th September,
led by Bishop Donal McKeown.

Stations of the Cross at 2pm followed by Mass at 3pm with
Sacrament of the Sick. Buses will travel from 

a variety of pick up points. 
For further information please telephone: 

Fr Patrick Lagan, St Eugene’s Cathedral: 028 7126 2894
or email: cathedral@derrydiocese.org

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sunday After
11.00am Mass

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

Safeguarding in the Derry Diocese Review
The Derry Diocese has invited the National Board for
Safeguarding Children in the Catholic Church in Ireland
to conduct a review of safeguarding practice.  

This review is due to commence with the Safeguarding
Sunday Mass on 18th September 2022 in St Columb's
Church, Waterside at 3pm. Everyone is welcome to attend
this Mass. 

The review will continue on Monday 19th September to
Friday 23rd September 2022.

If you have any views about Safeguarding in the Derry
Diocese, we invite you to come forward to Teresa Devlin,
Chief Executive Officer, National Board for
Safeguarding Children in the Catholic Church in
Ireland, prior to the review dates. Teresa can be
contacted on the following number (+353) 01 5053124 or
alternatively by email Teresa.devlin@safeguarding.ie 

If you wish to report a child safeguarding concern, please
contact Marie Gormley, Designated Liaison Person (DLP)
on (+44) 07596 500793 or report directly to An Garda
Síochána/PSNI or TUSLA/HSC.


